A Sweet Baby's Obituary

There was born into the home of Mr. and Mrs. John N. Jones a little girlie, whom they named Wanda. She lived to give joy and hope to the parents' hearts; then four days of earth life and closed her eyes for the world's hope. Wanda was born December 7th and died December the 11th, leaving her father, mother, three sisters and one little brother with the sorrow of her going. The funeral was conducted by Rev. C. S. Hanson in the home, and burial in the Collins Cemetery. May God's grace be given to the parents and may they find in the future world their little girlie safe with Jesus.

Card of Thanks

We give our heartfelt thanks to our neighbors and friends whose kindness and sympathy were so fully given to us in the sickness and death of our dear baby.

MR. AND MRS. JOHN N. JONES.